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Learning experiences can be fun for everyone. Children and parents can share the joy of 

learning and playing while they communicate and grow together. By working together 

with your child, you are helping to build his/her language and literacy, social and 

emotional, gross motor, fine motor, and cognitive skills. Remember, you are your child’s 

first and most important teacher and your home is a primary learning place! Their 

learning will depend on the opportunities and support that you offer them at home and 

in their surroundings. So, get out there and play together! 
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No School Staff Training 
Friday, October 8th 

 
No School Fall Break 

Monday, Oct. 11th- 15th  
 

Fall and Group Picture Money Due Thursday, October 7th  
Checks/Money Order/Cash 

 
Parent Committee  

Tuesday, Oct. 19th 8AM 
 

Family Reading Night @ Center 
Friday, Oct 22nd 5PM-6PM 

 
St. Jude Trike-A-Thon 

Thursday, Oct. 28th  
 

Transition Talk  

The greatest factor in learning to read and language development is early exposure to language.  By reading to 
your child every day, you promote and build on your child’s language and literacy skills.  When you take time to 

read to your child, sitting them in your lap, holding them, allowing them to turn the pages, asking them 
questions about the story, you are instilling in them a love for reading.  You are your child’s first and most 
influential teacher, they are watching you and when you have a love for reading, they see that and often 

portray that in their everyday life.  How many times has your child repeated what you were saying when you 
had no idea they were even listening?  They are always watching, listening and learning what is important to 
you and that will be important to them.  At Head Start, we promote reading to your child through our “Reading 
Program”.  We have an onsite library which has books available for check out or request access to books on 
your Learning Genie account.  Remember to enter your daily reading log time into Learning Genie. We also 
work with our local library in Spencer and ensure that each one of you has a library card that enables you to 

check out books.  You are preparing them for kindergarten when you help them listen for sounds of the letters 
making the words.  Children need to hear the sounds of the letters to establish strong reading skills.  Don’t 

forget to review letter sounds using Zoo-phonics at https://zoo-phonics.com to strengthen early literacy skills. 
You are preparing them for their “transition” to kindergarten and establishing excellent “school readiness” 

skills.   READ!  READ!  READ!       
Rita Mayfield, Assistant Mentor Coach/ Education Supervisor 
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